
 

September 27, 2017 

Via Certified Mail 
Return Receipt Requested 

Choice Cable TV 
P.O. Box 204 
Mercedlta, PR 00715-0204 
Attention: Jim Holanda, CEO 
 
With a copy to: 
 
Choice Cable TV 
2 Research Way, 3rd Floor 
Princeton, NJ 08540 
Attention: Jim Holanda, CEO 
 
RE: WAPA-TV, San Juan, PR 
 WNJX-TV, Mayaguez, PR 
 WTIN-TV, Ponce, PR 
 Retransmission Consent Election 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 Pursuant to the Communications Act and the rules of the Federal Communications 
Commission, this is to notify you that Televicentro of Puerto Rico, LLC, the licensee of stations 
WAPA-TV, San Juan, WNJX-TV, Mayaguez, and WTIN-TV, Ponce (collectively, the 
“Stations”), each located in the Puerto Rico market, hereby elects retransmission consent with 
respect to carriage of the Stations’ signals on your system or systems operating in Puerto Rico.  
WNJX-TV and WTIN-TV operate as “satellite” stations and rebroadcast the signal of WAPA-
TV.  This election of retransmission consent covers the period from January 1, 2018 through 
December 31, 2020. 

 This election will not affect the carriage of any of the Stations’ signals by your system 
pursuant to the current retransmission agreement between Televicentro and your system.  If there 
is no retransmission consent agreement in place as of 12:01 AM on January 1, 2018, your system 
will need to obtain our express prior approval in order to retransmit any of the Stations’ signals 
after that time. 

 We look forward to working with you to negotiate the continued carriage of WAPA-TV 
on your system.  If you have any questions, please contact me, Jose Ramos, P.O. Box 362050, 
San Juan, PR  00936, 787-792-4444 / joe.ramos@wapa.tv.



 Sincerely, 

 /s/ Joe Ramos     
 Joe Ramos 
 General Manager, WAPA-TV 

 

cc: WAPA-TV Public Inspection File 
 WNJX-TV Public Inspection File 
 WTIN-TV Public Inspection File 

 Via e-mail: JHolanda@patmedia.us  
MCarrosquilla@choicecable.com 
JGdovin@patmedia.us 


